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16 CHM CALENDAR
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22 IN STOCK
Our annual stock form for end-of-year giving. 

Dear Healing Line Family, 

In our last edition of the Healing Line, we asked you to sign up for 

your 2016 subscription of the Healing Line, so if you haven't done that 

already, please do so to ensure that your subscription will continue 

uninterrupted. 

In 2015 we enjoyed meeting new prayer recipients, prayer ministers, 

and interns joining us in our efforts to teach healing prayer, practice 

it and to spread the good news that Jesus is still healing today. Our 

Schools of Healing Prayer and our ministry conferences were full of 

people who"caught the fire" and will be going to different parts of the 

world with God's ministry of healing. Please consider joining us or 

sending a minister, priest, loved one or friend to join us for one of our 

ministry or teaching events for 2016. Our goal is to continue to reach 

others with the good news of Jesus' healing ministry. 

We send you our blessings and love during this holiday season 

from our staff here at Christian Healing Ministries. Many people have 

family and friends surrounding them during this time. And yet, for 

those who don't, it is sometimes the loneliest time of the year, when 

those alone compare themselves to others who "appear" happy and 

full of joy. We are praying for those people! My encouragement to you 

is to include those around you in activities and invitations to spread 

God's love. Stop during this busy time. Save some time to rest and 

remember to listen to someone, love on that person and pray for that 

one who God has put in your pathway. 

God bless you, 

Kathi Smith 

• • • • • • • • • • •

KATHI SMITH 

Kathi Smith is the Senior Editor of 
Healing Line and an active prayer 

minister and volunteer at CHM. 
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AN IMPORTANT NOTE TO 

IIUlfulRea allllllllllllll. 

THANK YOU for being so interested in healing prayer, and for being part of our CHM family!

It is our joy and honor to share with you teachings, testimonies, and news from CHM, and we look 

forward to continuing that work for many years to come! 

To help us expand both CHM training and prayer ministry opportunities, we have decided 

to make a few changes to our Healing Line distribution to help reduce costs. Beginning with 

our Spring 2016 issue every person currently on our malling list will receive Healing Line 

magazine In digital form via email If we have your email address on file. The digital format 

allows you to easily share the magazine with friends and family. 

We will continue to provide the Healing Line in print format through regular mail to everyone 

that either participates in a CHM event or makes a purchase from the CHM bookstore within each 

12-month period. Additionally, if you have not participated in an event or made a purchase within the

past 12 months, and would like to continue to receive the Healing Line in the full color print format,

just let us know by following the steps below. The annual cost of printing and mailing the Healing

Line is approximately $20 per recipient, so please consider making a $20.00 donation to help cover our

publishing costs if you chose to continue to receive the Healing Line via regular mail in print format.

FOLLOW THE STEPS BELOW: 

In the mid die of the magazine you will find a small envelope: 

Detach the envelope and fill out your name, address, phone number, and email (if applicable). 

Check the box of preferred delivery: complimentary annual subscription of the Healing 

Line in electronic format by email OR annual printed subscription of the Healing Line to be 

delivered through regular mail. (If you check Healing Line through regular mail, we suggest a 

minimum donation of $20.00 to offset our publishing costs.) 

Return the pre-addressed envelope to CHM. 

To request a physical copy on our website, please follow these steps: 

Go to the CHM website (www.chrlstlanheallngmln.org) 

• Click on the Healing Line magazine Image

• Click on Tab: Healing Line Donation

Enter all information requested to receive your annual complimentary subscription in

electronic format or to continue to receive the Healing Line in print format

Thank you so much for reading the Healing Line and for your support of Christian Healing Ministries. 

We look forward to serving you in the years to come through articles dedicated to the practice and 

teaching of healing prayer. 

www.christianhealingmin.org • 904.765.3332 














































